@

No. EDN-H (21) B (15) 03/2022-SCERT/GCTE-

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Telephone No. 0177-2653120, 2653575, Extension, 234, Fax: 2812882
E-mail: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in & E-mail: genbr@rediffmail.com

Dated: Shimla-171001 the March, 2022
To

The Deputy Director of Higher Education
Bilaspur, Kinnaur, Shimla, Solan, Sirmour and Una
Himachal Pradesh.

Subject: - Regarding Orientation Programme in Environment Awareness for School
PGTs/Lecturers.

Kindly refer to State Council of Educational Research and Training Solan, District Solan,
Himachal Pradesh letter Number: SCERT/ trg/2022-3373-79-dated: 19.03.2022 on the subject cited above. 3

In this connection, it is to inform you that the SCERT Solan, District Solan, Himachal Pradesh is
going to organize 03 days Orientation Programme on Environment Awareness for School PGTs/Lecturers w.e.f.
April 11, 2022 to April 13, 2022 at its training institute and 40 PGTs/Lecturers have been invited from 'six
districts to attend the above said Orinetation Programme.

Therefore, you are hereby to depute sufficient number of PGTs/Lecturers to attend the above
said programme to be oraginized by SCERT Solan. The participation PGTS/Lecturers from your district is
mandatory /compulsory in this Orientation Programme. Further, on completion of the Orientation Programme
he/she shall submit the feedback report on the proforma to the undersigned.

These orders may be implemented/obeyed in letter & spirit. If any Officer failed to

obey the orders of higher authorities disciplinary proceedings will be initiated against him/her a;

Lorng

(Dr. Amarjeet K Sharfna)
Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

warranted under CCS Rules.

Endst. No. Even Dated: Shimla-i171001 the March, 2022
Copy for information to:-
1 The Principal Secretary (Education) to the Government of Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-2 for your klnd

perusal and information at your end please.
i/‘he Principal, State Council of Educational Research and Training Solan, sttnct Solan, Himachal
Pradesh refer to his/her letter Number referred above.
. The Technical Officer (Computer/IT Cell), Directorate of Higher Education, Himachal Pradesh to
upload the letter on Departmental Website. (\
4 Guard file.

-

Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1




	Page 1

